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The Ritual Committee has purchased a small supply of 
transliterated siddurim for Shabbat morning. 
 
The Ritual Committee purchased new books of Esther for 
Purim. 
 
The Ritual Committee is working on obtaining copies of 
the Prayer for the IDF to be inserted in our prayer books. 
 
The Ritual Committee is working on minyan times for the 
7/1/24-6/30/25 calendar. 
 
The Ritual Committee supports efforts to have a student 
rabbi or student cantor for the 24-25 fiscal year. 
 
The new electronic memorial boards have been well 
received, even with the occasional system breakdowns. 
Please let Don Miller know if you see a problem with these 
boards. 
 
Kudos to Randie Fierberg and Tamar Margolis on the 
excellent work they and their committee are doing with the 
Torah Renovation Project.  If you have yet to make a 
donation to the Torah Repair Project there is still time. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Don Miller and Charlotte Bower, Co-chairs 
Emanuel Ritual Committee 


